
Attention: 
 
This year, the OHSAA will be putting on the Battle for the Golden 
Megaphone contest. We are looking to find the best student sections in 
the state of Ohio! The winner of the contest will receive a trophy, 
recognition by OHSAA at the State Basketball tournament, and an award 
for their Athletic Department. 
 
Here is how you can compete: 
 

- Take a picture or short video of your student section at a boys or 
girls basketball game. 

- Tweet or Instagram the picture/video from your official school 
account, tagging @OHSAASports.  

- In the post, hash tag “#GoldenMegaphone”. Encourage your 
students to like, retweet, and favorite the post! 

- On January 5th, January 30th and February 20th, the OHSAA will 
select 1-2 finalists. 

- At the start of the playoffs, the OHSAA will compile all the finalists 
and vote on a champion. 

- At the State Tournament, the winning school will be invited to the 
Schottenstein Center to be recognized and awarded their prizes.  

 
Each school is allowed to enter one submission per selection period. If 
you have any questions about the contest, how to compete, or want to 
know more, please email Mike Mays at mmays@ohsaa.org. 

    
We look forward to seeing the submissions and finding out who has the 
best student section in the state! 
 
OHSAA 
Ohio High School Athletic Association 
 


